
From: Henry BRADY <hbrady@berkeley.edu>
Date: Fri, 27 Mar 2015 14:32:45 -0700
Subject: Please Correct Errors
To: raylutz@citizensoversight.org

Dear Mr. Lutz:

With regard to your press release of March 27, 2015, please correct the following errors: 

(1)  A more careful review of the documents recently provided to Mr. Aguirre will fully substantiate that I paid for the dinner out of my 
own pocket. No school funds were used.

(2)  Mr. Peevey did not "dictate" what would be done with the event's proceeds, and did not "dictate" that I would be listed as a sponsor. 
That is not how this former member of our board, or current members, interact with the dean. I voluntarily agreed to what were only 
suggestions.    

(3)  I had no absolutely no knowledge or awareness of the $25 million grant to the UC system prior to seeing it mentioned in Mr. 
Aguirre's Public Records Act request. 

(4)   Despite the fact that Mr. Aguirre's Public Records Act request was but one of many currently pending at UC Berkeley (We have had 
more than 300 such requests in the last few months.), the University completed a comprehensive review of our records and then provided 
to Mr. Aguirre 327 pages of e-mails within one month (February 25th to March 25). This timeline is fully complaint with the spirit and 
letter of the law, and completely consistent with the completion times of past requests.  

Thank you for making these corrections.  

Henry Brady 

-- 
Henry E. Brady
Dean, Goldman School of Public Policy
University of California, Berkeley
2607 Hearst Avenue, Mail Code 7320
Berkeley, CA 94720
Please copy calendar events/requests to: 
Beth McCleary,   gsppdean@berkeley.edu  , 510.642.5116
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